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Cambridge
holiday edition

Newsletter

Updates & 
Agendas

Social Calendar 

We are always looking for Volunteers to assist with 
our social events - please let us know if you are able 
to help! email kara@geistpilates.com 

Next event:  Easter Egg Hunt!

Neighborhood Patrol Updates:

If you are traveling, let Neighborhood Patrol know 
so that they may do home checks on your behalf. 
You may sign up for vacation checks at 
geistpatrol.com.

Please report any suspicious vehicles or solicitors to 
Neighborhood Patrol:  445-8734 patrol car number.

           Snow Removal/Sidewalks

It is an ordinance with the Town of 
Fishers that all sidewalks must be clear, 
this means snow removal and any other 

debris.  There are plenty of neighbor 
children who could shovel for you for a 

small fee!

Have a Fun and 
Safe Holiday 

season!

It’s winter!
Remove parked cars in the streets to allow for 
snow plows to clear our streets efficiently.  This 
will help prevent ice forming and allow for safer 
streets. 

Please be considerate of your neighbors, 
especially on hills and busy roads!  Thanks for 
your consideration!

DUES REMINDER!

First installment (or you may pay 
entire bill) is due in January!
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Send us your fun holiday 
pics for the next 

Newsletter!

Ho Ho Ho!
Santa was quite upset that his 
annual visit to our 
neighborhood was canceled 
due to Mother Nature!  She 
may get coal in her stocking 
this Christmas! He’s already 
planning for next year!

Thank you to those who 
attended our Annual 
HOA meeting!  

The minutes are posted 
on our website.

www.springsofcambridge.com
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